
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 31, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Due to the unavailability of SDR 26 PVC pipe, The Lake County Department of Utilities will 
temporarily permit SDR 35 PVC pipe to be installed for sanitary service connections until      
May 13, 2022.  
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Randall J. Rothlisberger, P.E. 
Lake County Sanitary Engineer 
 


